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Live steam double-heading on the Raised Level
October Open Day

Ron Bignell, the President of the CMES, sadly passed
away in September and over 50 members attended his
funeral. Our condolences are sent to Margaret and all
the family. He will be greatly missed.

A lot has happened in the Society during the last
few months. We had a great visit to the Brecon
Mountain Railway and a trip on the Canal. Thanks
to those that organised it.

Members also visited the Llanelli and
District Engineering Society’s Rally and
had a great time. Some of the other
events can be seen in the following
pages.
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The Cardiff  Institute to the Blind have an area in Rhydypenau allotments and 
they needed help to build some raised planters. Richard Williams offered to 
do the block work and a group of  Members helped with the preparation and 
site work. Another demonstration of  our commitment to the Community. 
Thanks to all Members who helped.
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October Open Day, the last of  the season

An unusual sight, double headed
live steam on the Raised Level with
Anthony’s Evening Star and Ross’s
Cardiff Castle

A bit of  head scratching going on here!!
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After the AGM, the 2015/16 committee is :

Chairman - Mike Williams
Vice Chairman - Hywel Williams
Treasurer - John Styles
Secretary - Rob Matthews
Committee - Andy Fairfax
Committee - Vic Polhill
Committee - Ken House
Committee - Ken Stoat
Committee - Nigel Kibby
Committee - Roger Sully
Committee - Dave Calli

CMES AGM 29th October 2015
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The assisted disabled bridge has been made and is being galvanised

Footpath to the bridge is under 
construction
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Members Family steam up day with 
viewing of  the World Cup Rugby 

Final and Strictly on the big screen 
and a Halloween themed BBQ with 

the tunnel and some members 
suitably dressed!! 


